
 

 

 

 

The General Manager  March 30, 2020 

Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited 

Stock Exchange Building 

Stock Exchange Road 

Karachi 

Subject: Suspension of Operations Due to COVID-19 

Dear Sir, 

In accordance with the requirements of the Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited (PSX) Regulations and 

the applicable provisions of the Securites Act, 2015, Thal Limited (“the Company”) hereby conveys the 

following information: 

In order to comply with the directives issued by the Government regarding complete lockdown as a 

measure to contain outbreak of COVID-19 pandemic, the Company has temporarily suspended the 

plant operations and its offces, with the exception of food packaging operations, till April 4, 2020 or till 

any further notice. The Company shall inform the PSX as soon as its operational activities are resumed. 

The Company fully supports the efforts of the Government to contain the spread of this pandemic and 

stands with the nation in this difficult time.  

The above information may kindly be disseminated amongst the TRE Certificates Holders of the PSX 

accordingly.  

Thanking you. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Thal Limited 

 

 

Salman Khalid 

Company Secretary 


